
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Wednesday 3rd April 2019 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
It gives me great pleasure to be able to share with you the outcome of our most recent 
Section 5 Ofsted inspection. Its official we are a GOOD school! 
 
The governors, staff and I would like to thank you for your positive comments via the 
ParentView questionnaire and when conversing with the Inspector. It’s great to hear that 
you feel we have acted on your concerns and that communication has improved as a result. 
 
We are very proud of our report and feel it is a true reflection of what life is like here at 
Bawburgh for the children.  The School has moved on considerably from our last inspection 
in February last year and we are very pleased that the Inspector has acknowledged this in 
her findings.  As with all inspection reports there are areas for us to improve and these will 
form part of our continuing action plan. 
 
On behalf of the staff and governors, I would like to wish you a very relaxing Easter holiday 
and look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 23rd April. 
 
With best wishes 
 

 

 
 
Carla Stedman 
Headteacher 
The Bawburgh School 
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